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MINUTES 

Tri-EPIC  
Regional Emergency Planning Committee 

Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
Harrington Memorial Hospital (Virtual) 

 
Attendees: 
Jason Osborne                
Matthew Wyke.               Patty B (Tri-Valley) 
Terri Gough                    Ralph Harris                                          Nick DaDalt CMEMSC 
Paul Konieczny              Laurent McDonald (Oxford FD)             Ted Hart (Oxford Animal Control) 
Lois Luniewicz (MRC)   JoAnn Griffin (CMDART)                        Beth Stephens BOH 
Kristen Jerome (MEMA)                        Thomas Edwards 
Joseph Lombardi           Earl Dessert  
 

 
 
Meeting called to order:  08:35 
 
Treasurer Report:  
 

 Tri-Epic / CERT $3799.62 

 John Hart Scholarship $1639.21 

 Donations Account    $1376.00 

 Website $346.42 
 

 Operational Cost $2194.11 
 
 
Secretary’s Report: Minutes for February 11 Meeting Tabled for next 
meeting  
 
 
No Presentations 
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Old Business:  

 Totes have been purchased and delivered to the Armory to organize 
CERT equipment and supplies.  $245.25 spent out of $300.00 
approved. 

 Dumpster update, Trash may be thrown in Armory dumpster being 
careful not to over load the dumpster. Recyclables can be placed in 
recycle barrels at armory (limited space)  

 Expired water not for human consumption? CMDART or other use. 
Will follow up next meeting.  

 Website Update Nichols College in progress, Process is a lengthy 
process through the college faculty  

 John Hart Scholarship update (Terri) Money Available. Applications: 
(2) Bay Path, (1) Bartlett, (2) Shepherd Hill, (1) Oxford Highschool, 
(8) Tantasqua Regional Highschool. Applicants need review. 
Tantasqua requesting answer by 2nd week of May due to graduation. 
Committee Paul, Terri, Linda Hart (Terri to send out meeting date) 
Looking for 1 additional committee member. 

 Radio update, Mark willing to help.  Re-establish radio committee 
Paul K, Jason, Ralph, Nick D. Establish a protocol and objectives for 
Radio use. Hospital Radio program needs to be looked at for a 
programming issue. Radio Committee Meeting set for May 13th 0900a 
at Dudley fire.  

 Private organizations requesting Tri-Epic resources denied as Tri-
Epic is for Municipalities and Harrington Hospital.  

 Town of Douglas Co-op, Douglas FD is interested in Joining Tri-Epic. 
They would only be able to be a part of 1 regional planning group. 
Paul K to follow up with Chief Vincent and the Town of Douglas and 
see which direction they want to go.   

 
 
Vaccine Site Update:  

 Johnson & Johnson Temporary hold due to safety concerns. Home 
bound patient switched to Pfizer.  

 Over 32000 Doses given to date 

 Open 7 days a week  

 Hiring traffic detail personnel 

 MRC very supportive with staffing  



Page 3 of 3 

 Phenomenal Feedback from communities in regards to vaccine site 
flow and staff 

 
 
New Business:  
 

 CMDART Assistance Animal Webinar invitation sent out. If you did 
not receive it please reach out to Jo Ann Griffin. Fund raiser / 
education. Tri-Epic sends out to all communities.  

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 09:55 
 
 
 
 
 
 


